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Monday 14 August  2017 

Minutes: General Meeting of the Vincentia 

High Community 

Hosted by the Vincentia High School P&C  

Commenced: 6.25pm 

Attendees: Liz Folkard, Jenny Moffat,  

Nina Santangelo, Mary Nelson, Sarah 

Lawson, Carol Hawkins, Louise Marr, 

Mardi Morris and  Ornella 

Chamberlain  

Staff –Steve Glenday,  

Apologies: Neil Allen 

   

Acknowledgement to Country – Liz 

Approval of Minutes 

Motion to approve minutes from May 2017. 

Motion moved  - Liz 

Seconded - Mary 

Business Arising 

Staff Recognition Thank Your Cards  

Vivienne Nolan – Waikakirri 

Sandra Clark and Meghan Goelasch – Sailability/Bunning efforts 

Andrew Newton – Covering Paul Taylor 

Paul Taylor – Standing in as Principal 

 

Newsletter Link 

 Karen Cunningham provided feedback from facebook and 

website- report not presented 

 The school trialed the school Bag App – not viable 

 

GUEST Speakers- Foty Loupos  - Special Programs 

In Foty’s absence Steve touched on a few of our extra special 

programs: 

 Yr 6-Yr 7  Transition from Primary School 

 Yr 7 Extra Transition – for those students requiring it   

 Yrs 8/9 Rangers Program – Students gain a Cert 3 

Culture/Environment  1 weekday – class 4 Dy  - projects 

 Yrs 9/10 INVEST program – Students gain a HSC over 2yrs 

not 3 

Possible options – Cert 2 Outdoor Ed 
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Cert 2 Building skills 

Cert 2 Building services 

Hosp skills 

 CAFÉ is also involved - 3 days a week 

Tues – Support Unit 

Wed/Thurs INVEST 

Members were explained that they could utilize the café 

should they wise with Mothers/meeting groups etc. 

 Homework Centre Wednesday 2.30-4.30 open to all 

students. * Finishing times  no buses available must be 

picked up 

 Every Tuesday Wellbeing Program. This has been delivered 

by our current Yr 11 students 

 Debating 

 Alpacas/Chooks gaining a great reputation in the industry 

 Yrs 9/10 ISTEM 

 ALL – LST Strong support given 

 Links to learn 

 Yr 8 Mentoring Program 

 Dancing  

 Coondoo 

 Triathlon 

 

 

Principal’s Report by Steve Glenday  

 This is sadly Steve’s last P & C Meeting. He thanked current 

and previous members and encouraged all to continue to 

support the school 

 Sails in quadrangle have been erected and look awesome 

 Future NAPLAN – online exams Trials have been done 

 New HSC based on this NAPLAN results 

25% don’t have to re sit and have obtained required level 

75% will resist as expected 

2 Chances per year til Year 12. 

33% Statewide reached benchmark 

 We are fortunate to have great relationships with UOW & 

Canberra Uni 

 Gonski Update – missing out on 5%funding 

 

 Thank you to the Canteen.  Over the years have enabled 

Steve to purchase some great school resources.  He noted 

that we are the only Shoalhaven High School with a P&C 
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run Canteen staff    

 

 Great effort by the Senior Soccer team who came runners 

up in Puma CHS cup 362 teams!!  – Great game.   Fantastic 

to see how many students, parents and staff travelled up by 

bus to support the  game.  Also one of the girls named 

player of the whole series.  Corey Ryan did an amazing job. 

 Girls Futsal team came 3rd at the State Championship  

 Require 4 P&C Members for Panel  JOBS: Careers, Math, 

HSIE and PE.  Nina, Jen, Louise and Liz all trained and 

willing.  Renae and/or Paul to contact. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 Tabled by Neil .  Accepted by Jen. 

Canteen Report 

 Tabled by Jenny. Accepted Carole 

 Cheque for $26’000 

Correspondence 
 Gonski 2.0 

 P&C  Mag -  

https://www.pandc.org.au/forms/ebulletins/2017E-
BT3E4.pdf 

 Shelley Hancock – Seat belted buses and Sport fees rebate 

General Business 

 
 Liz moved motion for Steve Farewell gift of $1200.00  

Seconded by Mary 
 

 President Liz congratulated Steve on students involvement 
in Wakikirri  Presented well on TV 

 
 Liz spoke of the Gonski developments and is working with 

Foty to prepare a letter of support 
 

 Kerry retired from the canteen at the end of June- lovely 

send off! Minus firedrill!  Ha h a 
 

 Membership raised and payments made. 
 

 Carole enquired about LMBR- Steve said the roll over has 
gone reasonably well with final training this week. 
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Meeting closed  

Next Meeting 

Monday 30 October 6pm 

 

 Sarah – Dying with dignity – Sailability. Linda Volts Dept 
Sport & Rec 


